
                                    Maths 
 

 

All three maths group will be starting the year by 

focussing on place value, developing our understanding of 

whole numbers to 10,000. We will learn to partition 

these numbers into thousands, hundreds, tens and ones, 

and regroup them in lots of different ways. We will 

practice comparing, ordering and rounding, as well as 

finding 1000 more or less than a given number. After 

that, we will move on to addition and subtraction. We will 

start with mental strategies, using our partitioning and 

regrouping skills to quickly find totals, before moving on 

to revise our understanding of written ‘column’ 

strategies. Throughout the term, we will also be 

practicing our recall of key times table facts. 

 

Computing 
 

We will be developing our understanding of how 

to stay safe online. We will discuss the type of 

behaviour that is (and isn’t) acceptable when we 

use the internet, and make sure we all realise 

that people online may not be who they seem. 



Computing 
 

Advice about staying safe online can be found at: 

• saferinternet.org.uk/g  uide-and-resource/              

parents-and-carers 

• www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/ 

• www.thinkuknow.co.uk 

                                     Maths 
 

As always, tables facts will be really important to us this 

term, so it would be brilliant if you could work on learning 

these at home. Focus on one table at a time and try: 
 

• Making-up rhymes to help remember number facts 

(“4 x 6 is 24, bears growl and lions roar!”)  
 

• Looking for numbers in that table in the world around 

you - on doors, car number plates, in phone numbers 

or when you’re out shopping.   
 

• Writing-out tables with finger paints, chalk or water

-on-tarmac, or make them from playdoh.  
 

• Chanting, singing, whispering...  Say tables out loud 

together whenever you have the chance. 


